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Hello

I would like to say I am so saddened that the above development has
been approved and is heading towards final approval.

The character and the soul of Newport is getting destroyed in the
sake of profits for people. Developers from other areas designing
cheap and lazy designs with no care for the community. 

Maintaining our heritage and history is so important. This building
will not age well, is obtrusive and provide nothing for the value of the
community of Newport. 

I am aghast that anyone could have even considered this as an
acceptable design, turning Newport one step closer into a bland
soulless village.

Shame on the council. I very much hope that the current design is re
considered.  Please STOP this thoughtlessness in the name of greed
and at the expense of the residents that call Newport their home. 

 Yours
Claire
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